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MEDIA RELEASE: PSC Seeks Comments in Docket Pertaining to the 
Electrification of South Carolina’s Transportation Sector 

 
 
Columbia, South Carolina--The Public Service Commission of South Carolina (PSC) is seeking 

comments in Commission Docket No. 2023-121-E, which relates to the identification of regulatory 

challenges and opportunities associated with electrification of the transportation sector pursuant to S.C. 

Code Ann. Section 58-27-265.  

 

The Commission will consider the need for a public hearing in this case based on the comments filed in 

the Docket. 

 

Stakeholders can participate in this docket in one of several ways:   

 

Option A: File a Petition to Intervene. An Intervenor becomes a party in the case. Intervenors 

have the right to testify, cross-examine witnesses, appeal the Commission’s Final Decision, and 

must follow the Commission’s Rules of Practice and Procedure. To intervene, you must:  

• Email a Petition to Intervene to contact@psc.sc.gov no later than Friday, July 21, 

2023; or  

• Mail a Petition to Intervene to 101 Executive Center Drive, Suite 100, Columbia, SC 

29210 no later than Friday, July 21, 2023. Please include your email address.  

**You must give a copy of your Petition to Intervene to all Parties in this case. Petitions to 

Intervene must meet the requirements of Commission Regulation 103-825 and must be approved 

by the Commission.  

 

https://dms.psc.sc.gov/Web/Dockets/Detail/118549


Option B: Intervenors who want to file verified comments to assist the Commission in making a 

determination related to the electrification of the transportation sector as outlined in S.C. Code 

Ann. Section 58-27-265 and the measures to promote electrification of the transportation sector, 

including the establishment of rates as outlined in 16 U.S.C. 2621(d)(21) must file verified 

comments no later than Friday, July 28, 2023. Responsive verified comments must be filed no 

later than Tuesday, August 8, 2023.  

 

Option C: File a Letter of Protest by  

• Emailing contact@psc.sc.gov; or  

• Mailing the completed Letter of Protest to 101 Executive Center Drive, Suite 100, 

Columbia, SC 29210.  

More information is available here: https://psc.sc.gov/consumer-info/file-letter-protest  

 

Option D: Interested stakeholders, who are not intervenors, who want to file comments to assist 

the Commission in making a determination related to the electrification of the transportation 

sector as outlined in S.C. Code Ann. Section 58-27-265 and the measures to promote 

electrification of the transportation sector, including the establishment of rates as outlined in 16 

U.S.C. 2621(d)(21) must file comments no later than Friday, July 28, 2023. Responsive 

comments must be filed no later than Tuesday, August 8, 2023. 

 

More information about this docket can be found at this link. If you have questions about this docket, 

please reach out to the PSC at 803.896.5100 or at contact@psc.sc.gov.  
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